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Fire Hydrant Repairs on North Fifth Street 
 

The Town of Smithfield Water Department will be replacing two fire hydrants this 
weekend, beginning Saturday night, January 25th, at approximately 7:00 PM, and 
concluding by Sunday morning, January 26th, at 9:00 AM. The work will take place at the 
intersections of N. 5th Street & Caswell Street and N. 5th Street & Bridge Street. 

To facilitate the replacement of these fire hydrants, a temporary water service interruption 
will be necessary in the surrounding area. Due to the age of the water lines and valves, it 
is currently uncertain how many valves will need to be turned off, or how many customers 
will be affected by this maintenance. 

In addition to the hydrant replacement, this project will allow our team to assess the 
condition of the main line valves in the area. This evaluation will assist in planning future 
upgrades to minimize disruptions and improve service reliability for our customers. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this temporary interruption may cause and 
appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance the safety and functionality of our 
water system. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Smithfield 
Water Department at (919) 934-2438. Our team is here to provide assistance and address 
any inquiries. 
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